
2024 DKGNA Annual Dues 
  

The Deutsch-Kurzhaar Club North America looks forward to 
our sixth year as a member of the DKV and the JGHV.  The 
DKGNA has established itself as a trusted and vibrant promoter 
of the Deutsch-Kurzhaar in North America. 
  
Invoices for 2024 Annual Dues, Family Memberships, and 

Youth Memberships were sent out through PayPal on January 8th.  When you 
receive your invoice, please pay your dues ASAP.  If you have not received you 
invoice via PayPal please contact Marianne O’Leary, DKGNA Treasurer, at 
treasurer@dkgna.org, or by calling 509-520-0819.  You can also go to 
DKGNA.org and pay in the “Shop” by clicking here: 
 https://dkgna.org/product/membership-fee/ 
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